July 10, 2001


We are starting by creating L1060 to peel back the top layer of the trench center.  The soil was exposed during the off-season and the workmen already mentioned that it was different.


We cleared all the way to the East baulk.  There is not a significant continuation of the pile of stuff.  There was a bit of ash coming up like last year's L1050, L1051 right East of the pile of stuff.

